
Wisconsin Department of Transportation

Public Meeting Rescheduled
Due to weather, we apologize for cancelling 
the meeting scheduled for February 6, 2008

Public Meeting is Rescheduled for  
February 13, 2008
You are invited to attend a public information meeting about the Mosel I-43 interchange 
study. The meeting is being held in an open-house format with a presentation at 5:30 
PM.  Exhibits and materials containing project information will be on display.

When:   February 13, 2008  
5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
A brief presentation is scheduled for 5:30 p.m.

Where:   Town of Mosel  
Town Hall/ Fire Station 
W982 Cty Rd FF 
Sheboygan, WI  53083


